
TO OUR CAFÉ ATTENDEES . . . 
To better safeguard our attendees during the corona-
virus scare, we ask for your cooperation at the 
21st Annual Blues Café.  

Hand sanitizer dispensers will be available for free at 
multiple locations throughout the Rothschild 
Pavilion during the show. Please use them when 
needed. If you cannot locate one please ask one of 
the GNBS Members for assistance to locate one 
when needed. 

Please refrain from excessive hand shaking, 
hugging, and unnecessary bodily contact to 
minimize possible risks. 

 If you feel the urge to cough and/or sneeze PLEASE 
take care to cover your mouth when doing so, 
and carefully dispose of, or contain, any tissues, 
handkerchiefs, etc. used when doing so.  

We want everyone to reap maximum enjoyment at 
our show, but we do not want anyone to take 
unnecessary risks while doing so. Above all else we 
care deeply about you, our loyal fans, and any friends, 
or relatives, that you have brought with you today.  

Thank you for your understanding, and cooperation, 
during these times of concern.  

The GNBS Board 


